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Owira Road area sewer line repairs 

 
(Kahnawake – 21, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2022) 
 
The Public Works Unit of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke would 
like to inform all Kahnawa'kehró:non of a sewer line repair 
TOMORROW, Tuesday, November 22, 2022 beginning at 8am on 
Owira Road, just west of the tunnel. (See map below) 
  

 
  
The repair to the sewer line requires the street to be closed completely. 
Work should be completed by the end of today. Detours will be clearly 
posted to allow for traffic circulation. 
  
Please contact Public Works at 450-632-5825 if any further information 
is required. 
  
Your patience throughout this project is greatly appreciated, and we 
apologize for the temporary inconvenience. 
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